AMCC

The L6th meeting of the AMCC was held on August 6, 1977, at Altland's Ranch in
York, Pa., in conjunction with Keelhaul '77.

The meeting was called to order by Walter K., president, at 12:50 p, m.

The following clubs were represented: Bucks, Empire City, Centaurs, L. I.
Spuds, Lost Angels, N. Y. Levi, Praetorians, Scorpions, ShipMates, Spartans, Van-
guards, and Wheels., The following clubs were not represented: Links, Kemo, Thunder-
bolts, SNC (proxy), and Iron Guard, Lsu T. and Ted C. (Druids) and Jim L, (Pennsmen)
were welcomed as guests,

+The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.

Although the treasurer was not present, Walter K. noted that the balance should
not have changed except for the purchase of the plaque presented to Tim T. The
money owed AMCC '76 is still outstanding. The following clubs request AMCC patches:
Spartans, 100; Vanguards, 25; Wheels, 25,

Don C. noted that a letter had been written to Kemo asking their intentions
regarding AMCC, but no response had been received., He also reported that a letter
of invitation had been sent to all non-AMCC clubs in the East north of Atlanta.

Only Spearhead had responded,

Jim G, distributed copies of the Proposed R.vision of the Articles of Agreement.
He briefly reviewed tkese and the procedure necessarv for adoption. It was decided
that the secretary should send copies of the current Articles and the Proposed Revis-
ions to each club. Each club is requested to review the proposals and be prepared
to discuss them and suggest modifications at the next meeting., It is hoped that
they can be voted on at the L8th meeting. It was decided that covies should be sent
to Cycle, the Druids, Entre Nous, and the Vikings.,

A motion was made that the next meeting of AMCC be held at Septemberfest, Sept-
ember 16, 17, 18, 1977, Seconded. Passed,

A motion was made that the L8th meeting of AMCC be held at Autumn Scrambles,
November L, 5, and 6, 1977. Seconded. Passed.

Don B, suggested that tne Council should take an affirmative action stand by
encouraging all bars and clubs to refrain from serving orange juice,

Walter K. suggestedﬂ%t clubs giving cocktail parties at runs should serve some=-
thing that those who do not drink alcoholic beverages can drink,

For the good and welfare of the Council: Several clubs announced new officers,

changes of addresses, etc, These are rellected in the revised 1list to be distributed
at the next meeting. The following clubs used their time to announce coming eventss
Bucks, Santa Saturday, November 263 N, Y, Levi, Back=-to-Back Bar Nights, October

21 and 22; Vanguards, Septemberfest, September 16, 17, and 18; ShipMates, Carnival,
October 23; Praetorians, 7th Anniversary, October 8. Empire City noted that

AMCC clubs should show interest in clubs outside the AMCC and support the whole
Leather/Levi scene, Tim T., speaking for the L, A,'s, noted that two of the major
deficiencies of the AMCC are failure of representatives to keep their clubs informed
o f Council activities and a lack of continuity. The Spartans thanked the ShipMates
for their hospitality. The Centaurs noted that Gerry McChristian is still missing

Walter K, thanked the ShipMates and the Revision Committee,

Resiecf;?ully submitted,
n C., Sécretary




